Dear Friends and Colleagues:

This is to inform you that the Organizing Committee of the International Association
for Greek Philosophy has decided to cancel the 32nd International Conference of
Philosophy on the topic of “Virtues and Values in Greek Philosophy and in Global Era”
(July 10-13, 2020), which was to have been held at VVouliagmeni, Athens. The decision
has been made due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation which continues to evolve
and the guidance coming from public health authorities regarding these unprecedented
health and safety concerns.

We wish you all health and safety,
Professor K. Boudouris

Athens, 30 March 2020

Ayammroi eiAot Kot GuVAdEAPOL:

Me A0mn cag tAnpoeopodpe 6t1 p Opyavotikny Emitponn g Atebvoug Etanpeiog
EXnvikng @uhocopiog amopdsioe va akvupdcel To 320 Aebvég Zuvédpro Drhocopiog
pe 0épa «Apetég kat agieg otnv EAANVIKN @lAoco@ia Kot 6TV ToyKOGUIOTTO TO
omoio empdketto va mpayparoronel ot Boviwoypévn amd 10" €wg 13" IovAiov
2020. H amdégaom emMedn Loym g enélaong tov COVID-29 otov mlovi.

Evyopeba oe 6Aovg vyieio Kot KoAN Hog ovTaimon).

Kafny. K. Bovdobpng



